ANDAMAN AND . NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION (O()\
SECRETARIAT.
smt.Nutan Guha Blswas, T mm———

Commr.-cum-Secy.{T.W.). D.0.No0.9-9/99-TW
Dt. 24™ January, 2001.

Dear Dy A.—amp

Please refer to your D.O.No.IGP/Estt/ST/17/2001/295  dated
10.1.2001 regarding filling up of vacant posts reserved for S.Ts. It has been
stated in your letter and the letter of the Dy.S.P.(HQ) that there are 2 vacant
posts of Radio Technician and 8 posts of Constable (Driver). You have
stated that for filling up of the above posts, no S.T.candidates are available
with required technical qualification. While the Tribal Welfare Department
is also undertaking suitable efforts to identify suitable candidates, you may
kindly recall that in the Coordination meeting held on 10.1.2001 it has been
stated by the Chief Secretary that the candidates with suitable educational
qualification may be given adhoc appointment after getting relaxation of the
technical qualification from the competent authority. Then the candidates
should be given training in the required skill and after successful completion

of the training, their services could be regularised.

Yours sincerely,

lg5-,

(Nutan Guha Biswas)

Dr. Aditya Arya, IPS,
Deputy Inspector General of Police,

Armed Police & Administration,
A&N Islands, Port Blair.

Copy to Shrli Robert Lucas, Dy.Director, #dult
Education, Education Deptt., Port Blair for information and
necessary action.

qC/



